
 

Minutes of a Wānaka-Upper Clutha Community Board Workshop  
 

26 September 2024 
Armstrong Room, Lake Wānaka Centre, Wānaka  

9.30am 
Present: Simon Telfer (Chair) Linda Joll 
 Councillor Barry Bruce  Quentin Smith (in attendance) 
 Councillor Lyal Cocks Councillor Cody Tucker 
 Chris Hadfield John Wellington 
Apologies: None  
In attendance: Kat Banyard Dave Winterburn 
 Ken Bailey Jane Robertson 
 Briana Pringle  
 Two members of the media   

 
No. Agenda Item 

 
Actions 

1. Quarterly Parks Update 
 
Snow Farm Toilet 
Many LTP submissions received re Snow Farm toilets but no 
budget for new toilets until 2026/27. Type of toilet at Snow Farm is 
limited because of location and inability to pump water.   
 
Dog Parks 
Suggestions of potential sites.  Potential for an  informal dog 
exercise area at Templeton Park in Albert Town (and other areas 
also suggested). Uncertain of priority. 
 
Wānaka Skate Park Lighting 
Cost is $250-$300K.  RMP allows lighting up to 10.00am.  Lighting 
of skate bowl for safety is different from facility lighting.   
 
Wānaka Watersports Carpark 
New bridge is complete.  Concerns about inefficient parking.  
Install rocks to control parking (or something equally inexpensive)?    
 
Discussion about relocating bus parking to the showgrounds side.  
This would result in people having to cross the road but this is 
better use of plenty of road reserve on the showgrounds side.   
 
Thinning of foliage near Bullock Creek  
Project should be complete before Christmas 2024.  Once complete, 
Board members to provide input on whether replanting is needed. 
   
Wildfire closure process 
Officers have reviewed closure process. In 2024/25 considering 
potential of closing trails but leaving access open at the bottom.   
 
Attachment: 
Attachment A: Quarterly Parks Update (attached) 

• Snow Farm Toilet: 
Staff to prepare 
costings of different 
toilet options.   
 

• Dog Parks 
Research needed to 
understand 
demand. No budget 
allocated at present. 
 

• Skateboard Park 
Lighting 
Staff to approach 
group to discuss co-
funding option. Club 
may be able to 
deliver using in kind 
support and for 
lower overall cost 
than QLDC.  
 

• Wānaka 
Watersports 
Carpark 
Consider what 
practically can be 
done immediately 
with an overall 
design plan as a 
longer term 
objective.   
 

 
The workshop concluded at 10.32am. 

http://www.qldc.govt.nz/

